Response to Comments

Comment Set 6
Letter from Susan McDonald dated March 19, 2004

March 19, 2004

Michel Rosauer

CPUC

Aspen Environmenftal Group
30423 Canwood Street #215
Agura Hils, CA 91301

Re: Overhead Poles and Transmission Wires - Mission Viejo, Ca.

This community is saddened by the attempt fo add more wires and
poles further impacting the beauty of our Lake area. Not only should
additions be placed underground, but existing ones as well.

This is the way of the future as in all other areas of Mission Viejo and
surrounding communities. Infringing on this territory is barbaric and
offensive. Life’s impacts deserve improvements.

This aggression is a hazardously offensive liability to an area that prides
itself on esthetics. The Flo Jo Park was awarded the most outstanding park
in the State of California for its design and beauty. Homes in this area are
greatly valued, and Lake Mission Viejo has been the showplace of our City.

We take pride in our area, and it’s preservation. The opposition of this
community will not stop resisting until these transmission lines are buried.

Sincerely,

S
Susan McDonald

22351 Sunbrook
Mission Viejo,Ca.

Viejo System Project D-83 May 2004



Response to Comments

Response to Comment Set 6
Letter from Susan McDonald dated March 19, 2004

6-1 Thank you for sharing your concerns. Please see General Response GR-3, which discusses
options for placing the transmission lines underground, as well as Appendix 8, which discusses
various route options considered by the CPUC.
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